

## Gordon Denny Community School

Bag Service #7300 La Ronge, Sask. S0J 1L0 Phone (306) 425-2997 Fax (306) 425-2266

E-mail: gordondennycommunityschool@nlsd113.ca

Principal: Scott Hepworth Vice Principal: Marlina Ballantyne Coordinator: Shelly Lobb School Secretary: Margie Weflen

January 28, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians and Community Members,

Gordon Denny Community School will remain at LEVEL 3 until Friday, February 5<sup>th</sup>, 2021.

## Gordon Denny Community School will be at LEVEL 2 Starting Monday, February 8, 2021

Full in-class learning – Mask usage for students and staff, as per the guidance provided to school divisions by Saskatchewan's Chief Medical Health Officer.

This plan will evolve as required by emerging health risk assessments.

We will continue to provide additional information to parents/guardians as it is available.

The health, safety, and well-being of our school community remains our top priority. We are following sound protocols aligned with expert health guidance to ensure we are doing everything we can to protect students' health.

Please know that we are here to support you and your family. We sincerely appreciate all your help and support as we work together to mitigate risks.

Thank-you for all you are doing to keep our schools and our community safe. Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely

Scott Hepworth

Principal

Gordon Denny Community School